



E-NEWSLETTER June - August 2017

Dear Readers,

Please welcome the latest issue of the E-newsletter of the Faculty of Economics and Social Sciences of the Szent István University. By publishing this newsletter, we wish to share the most important events and activities of the Faculty in each month and inform you about the coming events. On behalf of the editors, we hope that you will enjoy it. Please feel free to share news and photos with us about the events by sending them to the International Office.

June was basically about exams and final exams. We hope that everyone could pass the exams with the grade they wished to. However, there were several students who already passed their exams by that time and left for home or for other places in Europe.

After the successful final exams, the faculty held the official graduation ceremony on 10 June 2017 where over 500 diplomas were handed out. We are really proud of all our graduates! We hope they are all proud to hold the diploma of GTK SZIU and use it for their future career wherever they take a job.





On behalf of the faculty members, we hope you had a nice summer holiday with full of exciting trips!

In addition to that event, we also hosted a delegation from China during the summer to discuss the possible fields of cooperation.



Summer was also important for us because we were dealing with the new applications that reached almost 1000 – a record number.

The staff of the international office worked hard to evaluate the applicants to be able to admit all the applicants who meet the admission requirements.